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Report of Board of Directors 

 
To All Shareholders of  
 BEC World Public Company Limited  
 
In 2010, BEC World Group was able to successfully generate more advertising income and net profit for 
another year.  We could continuously increase our revenue from sale of airtime in every quarter of 2010, 
although all industry and our country confronted many problems arising from political riot in second 
quarter of 2010. 
 
Apart from our higher revenue from sale of airtime, we also received more income and profit from other 
related services and concert and show organization, which is higher than the former year.  In addition, 
we can control and decrease all corporate expenses, which cause more profit rate than last year. 
 
Higher income and profit in 2010 were partly derived from economic recovery and the growth of 
confidence in consumer and all corporate entity area.  This factor has also stimulated BEC World to 
expand its own business (since earliest period of 2010) by adding more airtime for TV program, supplied 
by BEC World and extending more airtime for some profitable TV programs.  Although such modification 
causes BEC World more expenses, we are still so confident that such changes will decrease operating 
cost of the company and generate long time profit. 
 
Our satisfied operating result last year is the consequence arising from all capability and unity of our 
employees and our business partners as well as all continuing supports from our clients, audience, other 
public relation media, shareholders and investors.  On behalf of the Board of Directors, I, hereby, would 
like to express our gratitude and our sincere thanks to all of them. 
 
           - Signature - 

 Vichai Maleenont 
        Chairman 
 On behalf of the Board of Directors 


